

Pseudoscience in the American Journal of Physics

Davis, Ted <tdavis@messiah.edu>
To: David Roemer <davidmihjng@gmail.com>

Mon, Aug 27, 2012 at 10:51 AM

Dear Dr Roemer,

This is simply a threat. Shame on you—is this how you respond to people who don't do your bidding? You dragged me into this entirely on your own, Dr Roemer. I don't encourage you to contact President Phipps, not because I fear any action she might take—she fully supports my involvement with BioLogos, and she understands that you are simply on a crusade to cause trouble for me (and others), because we won't help you fight your own battles—but because it will simple waste some of her very valuable time. I needn't add, that you are doing that already with my time. If you raise this issue with me again, I will have no choice but to block your messages. I have classes to teach, and students to meet with, and your concerns are not high on the agenda.

Since you did not send me information about any articles you've written for "First Things," I gather that you actually are not a writer for that magazine, as you claimed. At least, I can find no evidence of such activity.

Edward B. Davis

Professor of the History of Science

Messiah College

One College Avenue Suite 3030

Mechanicsburg PA 17055

tdavis@messiah.edu

Voice: 717-766-2511, ext 6840

Fax: 717-691-6046

From: David Roemer [mailto:davidmihjng@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2012 10:00 AM

To: Davis, Ted

Subject: Pseudoscience in the American Journal of Physics

